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Voting by mail and ballot drop off is cost efficient and allows for more informed voting.  

I spend eight to twelve hours reading the ballot book, researching candidates' 

stances, and doing due diligence to cast my ballot by mail. I fill out my ballot over 

many days, carefully considering the impact of each choice.  

 

I am able to work this time into any schedule; if in-person voting were mandated, 

thousands of people would be unable to vote due to inadequate polling booths and 

inability to get off of work for several hours during a standard workday. This bill has 

no provision to accommodate any of this.  

 

Eliminating vote-by-mail or vote-by-drop off is voter suppression, and our rights as 

voters must be protected. 


